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Rolling out the red carpet at Princess Christian Care Home

At the Oscars
On Thursday this week at Princess Christian Care Home we enjoyed a great afternoon 'at the Oscars'. Our lovely residents

each received a certificate of participation and an Oscar award for being the best at what they do. We had lots of fun with dressing

up and strolling down the red carpet!

Around the World
Our residents are off to India next week on the second leg of our virtual "Around the World with Nellsar Cruises". Having

jetted off to Hong King for Chinese New Year in February, we are looking forward to celebrating all things Indian as we reach our next

destination on Wednesday 10 March. Some of our gentleman have enjoyed painting colourful pictures of elephants this week, and

Len makes a visit to the chickens outside every day now the weather is warmer.

Our wonderful Joyce is always smiling and we couldn't resist taking this picture of her.
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Our beautiful Joyce
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Our gentleman have enjoyed painting this week and Len visits our pet chickens every day

 

 


